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February 3, 2004    

     

Relocation of the Head Office of DICGC 

 

Please note that the Head office of DICGC currently located at Marshall Building, Ballard 

Estate, Mumbai – 400 001 will be relocating to its new premises: 

 

Deposit Insurance and Credit Guarantee Corporation 

Reserve Bank of India, Byculla Office, 2nd Floor, 

Mumbai Central, 

Mumbai Central, Mumbai – 400 008 

 

2. All your correspondences may be sent to the new address mentioned above. Our office at 

CBD Belapur, New Mumbai will continue to function at its current address. You are requested 

to visit our website www.dicgc.org.in where we will be posting our new telephone/fax numbers 

in due course. All our previous correspondences including the detailed circular on calculation 

of premium on change in periodicity is posted on the website. 

 

3. Kindly e-mail us at dicgc@rbi.org.in and a copy to pnkarkera@rbi.org.in the e-mail address 

of your bank so that the same could be added to our mailing list. You may also nominate a 

nodal officer and communicate his name, contact number and address. This will facilitate us to 

establish faster and more effective lines of communication. 
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